Dear parents/guardians of a Sayreville Middle School Student,
All student passwords have been changed for security reasons.
As directed by our technology department in a recent e-mail blast;
Use the first 4 digits of your child's last name and birth date (Month/Day) to access their student accounts.
Example:  Rile0296
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